7/9/2020

Re:- “Boyne Greenway, Drogheda to Mornington Co Meath and Co. Louth “

To whom it may concern,

[ wish to register my support for the “Boyne Greenway, Drogheda to
Mornington, Co Meath and Co. Louth “, proposal currently in front of
An Bord Pleanéla for decision.

| am a cyclist/walker and have experienced various Greenways, including the
Waterford Greenway. Having looked at the proposed layout on the Council’s
web site | believe that the Boyne Greenway would be a great asset to the
Louth and Meath areas.

Yours Sincerely






